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WSWS Officer and Committee Report (San Diego,  Summer Board Meeting- 2012)
Office or Committee Name: Business Manager/Treasurer
Officer or Chairperson Name and Committee Members:  Phil Banks
Date of Preparation (include year):   August 10, 2012
Activities:  
We closed our fiscal year on March 31, 2012 and filed the required tax forms.  For the year, we posted a loss mainly due to reprinting costs of Weeds of the West and losses related to the Noxious Weed Short Course.   We currently have assets of $425,249.88 (this includes $135,172.35 for unsold Weeds of the West inventory) with liabilities of $18,832.00 (payments due the Business Manager and DSP) for net assets of $ 404,917.88.  
For the Reno annual meeting there were 227 regular members, 44 students, and 12 spouses in attendance.  Three people registered only for the Symposium.  We met or room block obligations and expenses at the Peppermill were low.  Due to the Peppermill paying us a room rebate and earned complimentary rooms, we came out very well on the meeting.  We currently have 347 dues paying members.  
I worked with the Site Selection Committee for the 2015 meeting.  They recommended and the Board approved the Portland Hilton as the site for the 2015 meeting.  We completed contract negotiations and we have a signed contract.
Recommendations for Board Action: 1. There has been confusion by committee chairs and some members as to their duties since the Operating Guide has not been updated and posted on the website.
2.  Since Weeds of the West books are being sold through the WSWS office, a marketing plan needs to be put in place to move the books.
Budget Needs: None.

Suggestions for the Future:  Evaluate registration fee, meeting site selection strategy, and membership recruitment  for meeting.  (See supplemental report).
Suggested Changes in Operating Guide:  None.
Name of Person Preparing This Report: Phil Banks 
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